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Water System Surveying Next Week on 188th Court
Starting next week, S&F Land Services will perform surveying on 188th Court. This survey work

will identify underground utilities so that TVWD's engineering team can design a replacement
water main for this area.

What's TVWD Planning?

TVWD will replace 490 feet of water main serving customers on SW 188th Court from
Farmington Road to the end of the cul-de-sac. This water main replacement is being prioritized
due to corrosion and prior leaks. The existing water main will be replaced with an 8-inch ductile
iron water main.

This project is in the early design stages and there is no construction schedule at this time.
TVWD will announce construction plans in advance of the project so yourself and neighbors
know what to expect and can ask questions.




